
Meeting Notes 

June 14, 2017 

Buildings Committee 

 

Attendees: Emily Carrow, Liz Glidden, Jeff Muthersbaugh, Lisa Malloy, Scott Brookes, Joanne 

Nesti,  

Members of the public in attendance: Melissa Schlag and Ed Schwing 

Jeff updated the Committee on the Jail progress. Fuss and O’Neil will conduct a presentation on 

the Jail to date on June 29, 2017 at the Community Center. To date they have spent 

approximately $175,000 of the $300,000 that was received as part of the DECD grant.   It was 

suggested that any remaining funds be spent to obtain access, a door and stairs and redevelop 

the septic system and do some remediation.   

It was recommended that the June 29 meeting be heavily advertised to attract the most public 

input as possible. Liz Glidden will create a flyer.  

The Committee adjourned into executive session where they discussed the six proposals that 

were received for the Scovil Hoe property.  

Proposals were received by: 

Fuss and O’Neil 

GZA 

Tighe and Bond 

BL  

LADA 

Weston and Sampson 

 

The Committee came out of Executive Session and unanimously voted to select three teams for 

interviews:  

Tighe and Bond 

Fuss and O’Neil 

BL Companies 

 

The Committee adjourned at 7:35 


